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LEARN PLAY PRAY GROW 

AUTUMN TERM 2015 – Friday 18th September 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
We’re finally at the end of a wet week 
at St Theresa’s and are glad that 
Hurricane Henri has moved on to other 
parts of the world. If we have heavy 
rain of this nature again, we’ll text you 
beforehand to let you know where you 
can pick your child up from in the 
school. 
Please make sure your child comes to 
school with a jumper and a raincoat. 
They really need them in this 
unpredictable weather! 
On another note I would like 
volunteers from each class for the 
Class Parent Rep positions. I have 2 
already from Year 4 who have kindly 
offered. If you have time to attend a 
meeting at 8:30 once every half term- 
usually on a Thursday or Friday please 
let the office know! 
Have a great weekend! Miss Kelly  
 

 
 
Reminders! PE Uniform & Swimming  – Many children are not bringing in their PE uniform on the 
days they have PE or gymnastics. There seems to be a regular group of children who miss PE or 
swimming. These lessons are paid for out of the school budget so that the children are provided with 
specialist, qualified teachers. Please help your child to develop an active lifestyle and better 
organisational skills by ensuring they are fully equipped for school. Thank you! Lost Property - Please 
make sure you label your child’s uniform clearly. Labelled items eventually find their way back to the 
rightful owner. Birthdays – Fruit may be brought in if children wish to celebrate their birthday with 
their class. Alternatively you can buy a book to give the class. Sweets, cakes biscuits are not permitted. 
Jewellery – Only watches and stud earrings are permitted. Thanks for your support!  

 

 
We will be holding our annual Macmillan Coffee 
Morning in the Multi- Purpose Room next Friday 

25th September from 8:30am onwards 
Please try to come and lend your support to this 

very worthwhile cause. 
All children are asked to bring in £1 so they can 

participate and enjoy a glass of squash and a 
cupcake!  

Don’t forget the meeting next Monday to plan 
the Christmas Fair -  7pm everyone welcome! 

Message from Mr Troy  
KS2 Leader – Maths & Sports Leader 

 
On September 25th 2015, 193 world leaders will 

commit to the Global Goals for Sustainable 
Development.  

17 goals to achieve 3 extraordinary things in the 
next 15 years. 

1. End extreme poverty.  
2. Fight inequality and injustice. 

3.  Fix climate change. 
 If every school in the world teaches children about 

these goals, we will help them become the 
generation that changed the world.  

Next week every child at St Theresa’s will learn 
how they can change the world for the better!  
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Dates for your diary 
Monday 21st September 7:30pm Christmas Fair Planning Meeting – All parents welcome – your help is needed!!! 
Monday 21st September 3:30-4:30– Netball starts for Year 5 & 6 
Friday 25th September -8:30am Macmillan Coffee Morning in MPR 
Wednesday 30th September 3:30 – 4:30 Year 5 & 6 football starts 
Friday 9th October 6-8:30pm Family Disco 
Tues 20th October & Thursday 22nd October 4pm to 6:50pm Parent Consultations 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

              
 

Achievements 

Y1  Rian – For being extra helpful to his teachers 
and classmates. 
Joanna – For having a go in all her learning 
especially speaking and listening. 

Y2  Hugo – For challenging himself in Literacy and 
being willing to listen and act on the advice he 
is given. 
Maria – For settling in so well to Yr2 at St. 
Theresa’s. 

Y3 Blue Isabella – For fantastic effort and being a great 
talk partner. 
Hugo – For always being a ‘Have a go Mo’ and 
approaching every challenge with enthusiasm. 

Y3 Red Zofia – For being cooperative and always 
working well with others. 
Callum – For always trying hard in all aspects 
of his learning. 

Y4 Lucas E. – For being enthusiastic during our 
Guided Reading sessions. 
Elizabeth – For great behaviour in P.E and 
gymnastics. 

Y5 Sofia – For an amazing piece of home learning 
writing a poem in the style of Michael Rosen. 
James – For excellent learning in Numeracy. 

Y6 Zudi – For taking pride in his work and showing 
he is ready for a challenge. 
Gabriella – For shinning in our maths lessons 
and always being polite. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Golden Children this week are.. 

 
Francesca Yr2 and Sean Yr2 

St George’s won the most House points this week! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Assemblies & Masses 
Autumn Term 

 
Parents are welcome to 

attend the following! 
 

Mon 28th Sept 9:15 – Beginning of Year 
Mass 

Fri 2nd Oct 10:50 – Cafod Speaker 
Wed 7th Oct 9:15– Yr 3 Blue Assembly 

Wed 14th Oct – Harvest Assembly 
 KS1 9:15    KS2 9:45 

Wed 11th Nov 9:15– Yr 6 Class Assembly 
Wed 18th Nov 9:15 – Yr 4 Class Assembly 

 
Christmas dates will be distributed next 

week once they are confirmed. 
 

RE: Term Dates for 2015/2016 
Please see a change made to this Autumn 

Term. We will now finish the term on Friday 
18th December instead of Tuesday 22nd 

December 
The children will still return on 7th January 
Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

 
 
 
 

KEEP IN TOUCH:  
St Theresa’s Primary School, East End Rd,  
LONDON N3 2TD   
Tel: 0208 346 8826  
Email: office@sttheresas.barnetmail.net  
Fax: 0208 3460215 
 

Attendance 
Years 1 and 3 Red had the best attendance this 
week, with 100% attendance! Well done 99% of 
children in the school came to school every day 

this week.  
Excellent!!!! 
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